Manatee Technical College
Board of Governors

Results from May, 20620, Email Votes

Due to schools being closed because of the COVID-19 pandemic, the April 2, 2020, MTC Board
of Governors meeting was cancelled. Four ifems were voted on by email. All four items were

approved.
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Safety and Security Data Plan — 18 ves votes
Physical Facilities Plan — 18 yes votes

Strategic Plan 2019-23 — 17 yes votes; 1 no vote
Dates for next year’s meetings — 18 yes votes

August 20, 2020, 4:00 p.m,

October 15, 2020, 5:00 p.m. (followed by Advisory Committee Dinner)
January 21, 2021, 4:00 p.m.

April 8, 2021, 5:00 p.m., {(followed by Advisory Committee Dinner)



